
February 2, 2021 

Clerk, 

Please include my email supporting the motion made by Deputy Mayor Carmine Perrelli on the 

agenda and distribute to all council members.  

As a resident of York Region, I fully support the motion to stop the grey lockdown. There is more 

harm than good resulting from this lockdown that is not backed by any science. 

Thank you, 

Jeannie Gouthro 


